
Pain management specialist, Van Evanoff, Jr., M.D., is 

joining the Hendricks Regional Health Medical Group, 

effective January 5. Dr. Evanoff has been practicing in 

Hendricks County for the past several years, with offices 

in both Plainfield and Brownsburg. Dr. Evanoff is board 

certified in both Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation 

and Pain Medicine Subspecialty. His office will be 

located at Hendricks Regional Health Avon, Suite 1340. 

Dr. Evanoff is a graduate of the Indiana University 

School of Medicine; he completed his fellowship in 

Musculoskeletal, Spine and Pain Medicine at the 

Orthopeadic Specialists of the Carolinas. 

http://www.hendricks.org/Physicians/Details.aspx?physician=386

